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Sent: Tuesday, September 18, 2018 4:44 PM
To: NL Public Utilities Board
Subject: [My Form]

  

  
 

 

  

Comments What a day I had today folks!! I checked my account and discovered that my 
house insurance has increased by $96.00 a month and my vehicle insurance by 
$14.00 a month! In case someone can't add that's $110.00 a month. Nice. Well 
lo and behold when I contacted my insurance company to investigate because 
surely this had to be a mistake I discovered that the PUB had approved a 
"general increase" resulting in more money being sucked from my account! 
THANKS VERY MUCH. In a time, place and economy where the cost of living 
is increasing every which way we all need to have our insurance costs increased 
to improve the bottom line of the insurance companies. We all know how much 
they suffer. Let me tell you that life in this Province has become more extreme 
financially than I ever dreamed in my worst nightmares. 

 
 




